February was a very busy month at the Able Centre with so many exciting things happening. Some of the **highlights** were:







- We were fortunate enough to not only attend, but also host the Fishbowl Autism Spectrum Disorders Training which was 5 days of intensive hands-on training.
- We have two new tutors that have joined our team a big welcome to Petra Botha and Adéle De Wet.
- Craig Webster of Signforce donated play dough and vinyl cut-offs.
- BHP Billiton (Hillside Aluminium) Matched Alison Hiemstra's contribution
- We had a toy donation from the Hilzinger Family
- We had our special valentines Parent Support Group meeting with Pizza and a small gift for our parents!
- Shiveer celebrated his 3rd Birthday.
- Teacher Sonja celebrated her 50th Birthday.
- Congratulations to both Kerry (parent) and Nasstasja (tutor) who have announced their pregnancies and are both due in September.
- We would like to welcome our new children Odin, Amile, Jean-Noah & our first little girl, Jade! ☺













April is Autism Awareness Month

Remember to *LIGHT IT UP BLUE* and encourage others to do the same for the month of April.

Ways to show your support!

- Contact the Able Centre to buy your Sticker or wristband to show your support
- Literally light it up blue by replacing your light bulbs with blue light bulbs and take a photo and send it to us
- Wear a Blue shirt on the 2nd April (Autism Awareness day)
- Get your workplace to purchase stickers or wear blue and send us a photo!



In other news



Phase 1:
Early Intervention Centre



Phase 2: Foundation Phase School







